

TERM 4. WEEK 8

27TH NOVEMBER, 2023



Happy
9th Birthday
to Cade for
yesterday.
We hope you
had a great
day.



Happy birthday to Mr Sheehan on Friday, 1st December. We hope he has a fantastic day.

WELCOME TO WEEK 8

Well done to all staff and students who battled the elements last week and successfully completed our swim school. A big thanks to Di Barber (swim instructor), Glen (pool manager) and Mr. Coddington (bus driver) for making our week a most enjoyable and worthwhile experience. It was great to see so many students trying their best and improve their swimming and safety skills throughout the week. Thank you to the parents for making sure your children had plenty of food each day to keep them warm, had their swimming gear ready each day and were on time to catch the bus each morning. By working together as a school community, it is our students who reap the benefits.

Well done everyone from Mrs. Coddington.

Year Six Lunch

On Thursday, 30th November, Mrs Coddington, Mia, Rocco, Daniel and their mums/grandmother will attend the Year 6 lunch at the Bridge Coffee Lounge to celebrate the completion of their Primary Education. Please be at the Bridge Coffee Lounge at 12noon.

End of Year Concert

The end of year Concert will be held on Tuesday, 12th December commencing at 7.00pm. Please invite your family and friends to attend the Concert and Presentation of Awards. Bring along a plate of food to share for supper. Santa will again visit at the end of the concert; a Santa bag is available in the office for parcel delivery.

Wanted

The primary class need a three wheel tricycle for their play. If you have one at home (age doesn't matter), could we please borrow it over the next two weeks. Thank you for your help.

End of Year P&C Lunch

The P&C will holding the End of Year Lunch on Thursday, 7th December. Students are asked to wear their brightest shirt to school on this day, to celebrate the end of the school year. Thank you to the P&C for providing lunch. Please return all raffle tickets to school by the 7th December.

PPA Meeting in Armidale.

Mrs Coddington will be attending the last PPA Meeting for 2023 on Friday. Mrs Irwin will teaching the Primary Class.

Mr Butler on Leave Monday and Tuesday.

Congratulations to Mr Butler on the arrival of his new granddaughter Freya in Sydney. Mr Butler has gone to Sydney to meet Freya.

Bike Day Wednesday 13th December, 2023

Mia, Daniel and Rocco are organising Bike Day for the school and pre-school students on Wednesday, 13th December. There will be lots of activities for all ages groups and abilities. All students must wear a helmet and their bikes/scooters must be in working order. If you do not have a bike, please let us know as you maybe able to borrow one.

Working Bee at Gum Flat Hall Sunday 3rd December.

A working bee will be held at the Gum Flat Hall on Sunday, 3rd December commencing at 9.00am. Cleaning, maintenance and painting need to be done. Bring along paint brushes, small plastic buckets, cloths and any tools you can bring along. All help will be appreciated by the committee to keep our hall in good condition.

Triple B night on Friday, 1st December.

The last triple B night for the year will be held this Friday commencing at 7.00pm at the hall. Everyone most welcome to attend.



See our Facebook page for more photos

BIKE DAY INVITATION

END OF YEAR BIKE DAY





WEDNESDAY, 13TH DECEMBER

GUM FLAT PS

STARTS 10:30AM

PLEASE BRING A BIKE OR SCOOTER IN WORKING ORDER WITH A HELMET